
VOTER ID & COVID GUIDELINES 

The 2020 Town of Hanley General Election 

will be held 

Monday, November 9, 2020 

Be sure to bring proper identification when you come to vote! 

The purpose of the voter ID requirements is to maintain the 
integrity of local election processes. Your name and address 
must appear in some form on your voter identification 
documents. 

Bringing property identification will ensure your voice is heard 
and will help your local election run as smoothly as possible. 

Advance Polls November 2/20, 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

To learn more about acceptable voter identification options 

visit: 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/municipal-

administration/elections/voting#acceptable-voter-identification 

• MASKS ARE RECOMMENDED 

• PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN PEN TO COMPLETE THE VOTER REGISTRATION 
FORMS 

• PLEASE DO YOUR PART TO KEEP YOURSELF, THE STAFF AND THE 
COMMUNITY SAFE 

 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/municipal-administration/elections/voting#acceptable-voter-identification
http://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/municipal-administration/elections/voting#acceptable-voter-identification

